
April 15, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your two letters dated April 12, 1996 and a letter dated April 15, 

1996 that was received by fax today.  All of your correspondence regarding the medical evidence 

will be carefully reviewed. 

 

We inquired with the National Archives staff about document 180-10112-10218 from Box 87 of the 

HSCA collection.  This document should be available at the Archives or is being processed and will 

be available shortly. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


